
On behalf of the MCG department of psychiatry and health behavior's child 
psychiatry division, I'd like to express my gratitude for the generous gift provided 
by NAMI aimed at promoting the care and well-being of children receiving mental 
health services in our clinic.  Play is not only vital to the well-being of all children, 
but also serves as a means of expression and engagement in a clinical setting.  
Helping provide kids with the tools of play makes our job easier, and our patients' 
lives better.  Thanks so much for all you do, we will put these gift bags for patients 
to good work!
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